
Radio Catskill: Our Commitment to Your Privacy

We take your privacy seriously and want you to understand how we do and don’t use 
information about you. Below you’ll find information about our commitment to ensuring the 
privacy of your personally identifiable information (such as your full name, address, email 
address, telephone number, and/or other identifying information). If you have any questions or 
concerns, please send us an email at manager@wjffradio.org.

Radio Catskill may ask for your personally identifiable information (like your name, address, 
email address, phone number, or credit card information) but we will never willfully disclose any 
of this information to a non-affiliated third party without first receiving your permission (unless 
required by law). This means, we may email you to join a new newsletter list or ask you to 
renew your membership when it expires, and we may share your information with third party 
vendor service providers or Radio Catskill affiliates such as NPR. In these circumstances, the 
information is provided for the sole purpose of -- and only to the extent necessary for --
delivering the requested goods or services to the user, delivering communications from Radio 
Catskill to users who have 'opted in' to the receipt of these communications, providing services 
for and on behalf of Radio Catskill, or serving other internal Radio Catskill purposes.

These third party vendors are required to maintain the privacy of all such information in their 
possession or control and can only use the information on our behalf for the purpose that we 
have contracted them, for example sending you a newsletter or a membership renewal letter. 
They are not authorized to use your information for any other purpose.

Radio Catskill may use your personally identifiable information only for conducting activities 
such as those stated above, or for internal marketing and promotional purposes. We will not sell, 
share, or trade our donors' names or personal information with any other entity.

This policy applies to all information received by Radio Catskill, both online and offline, on any 
platform, as well as any electronic, written, or oral communications.

To the extent any donations are processed through a third-party service provider, our donors’ 
information will only be used for purposes necessary to process the donation.

Radio Catskill also may disclose personal information if required to do so by law or if it believes 
that such action is necessary to (a) comply with the law or with legal process, (b) protect against 
misuse or unauthorized use of Radio Catskill’s services, or (c) protect the personal safety or 
property of users of Radio Catskill’s websites/digital platforms, the public, or Radio Catskill and 
its employees.

If you do not want this information collected and used by us for the disclosed purposes, contact 
manager@wjffradio.org. Please recognize that if you select to "opt- out," you may not be eligible 
for certain activities for which the personally identifiable information is needed.




